
 

 

Wednesday 20th September 2023   

 

Times Table Rock Star Day 

 

Dear Families of Leen Mills,  

 

We are holding a Times Table Rock Star Day on Thursday 28th September to relaunch 

the program and raise the profile of multiplication tables across the school. All children 

can dress up on this day as a rock star, pop star, their favourite recording artist or 

create their own rock star. There is no charge for the day and we encourage you not to 

feel you have to go and buy an outfit for your child. If your Child has PE on this day they 

can still join in, we will adapt the lesson’s.  

During the day children will be taking part in different fun Times Table Rock Star 

challenges.  

We want to encourage the use of Times Table Rock Stars at home, so we have some new 

incentives to share with the children on the Thursday.  

 

Yours,  

 

Mrs Holmes  

Maths Lead  


